
October 19, 2022

To: Mr. MAXIMO C. LANDRITO
DENR-Assistant Regional Director 
DENR Region 4-B

Thru: Ms. MICHAELLA RONGAVILLA
ODD Department 

DENR Region 4-B

Sir/Madam:
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On October 10, 2022, Regional Director of Environmental
Management Bureau (EMB) JOE AMIL M. SALINO of the DENRMB- 

Region IV-B denied the undersigned’s Application for 

Environmental Compliance Certificate for the proposed THE LAST 

PARADISE RESORT at Seven Commando, Brgy. Buena Suerte, El Nido, 
Palawan.

The denial of the said application was due to the undersigned's failure 

to submit, among other things, the approved PAMB Clearance.

Considering that the denial was without prejudice to the resubmission 

of the necessary documents, the undersigned respectfully requests for 

a copy of the PAMB Resolution recommending the approval of SAPA 

Application, which was submitted for signature of former Regional 
Executive Director Maria Lourdes Ferrer as early as June 22, 2022.

I would like also to request for a copy of the moratorium in SAPA 

application which you mentioned in your MEMORANDUM dated 

September 30, 2022.

Thank you very much. 

Respectfully,

ROSALINDA R. ARENAS
Proponent Authorized Representative
Unit 5 No.7 Lazaro St. Lazaro Soriano Compound
Brgy. Tandang Sora, Quezon City
Cel. No. 09778306301/09399213498

Attached: Letter of EMB, Memorandum










